
Picture Day is exclusively for students who have purchased the recital package and 
ordered their costumes by December 2024.  
 
If you haven't purchased a costume but still want to have your pictures taken in your 
class uniform, as outlined in the dress code please request a photo appointment via 
email. We look forward to capturing your special moments! 


